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Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Witte, Sally
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2018 11:06 AM
To: Kuether-Steele, Molly
Subject: FW: Opposed to new flag, 9/11/18 meeting

Molly, 
Was this the letter in the file? 
 

From: Witte, Sally  
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 8:58 AM 
To: 'Murphy, Michael (Alderman)' 
Subject: FW: Opposed to new flag, 9/11/18 meeting 
 
 
FYI 

From: Tim Askin [mailto:tim.askin@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, September 09, 2018 5:16 PM 
To: artsboard 
Cc: Kovac, Nik 
Subject: Opposed to new flag, 9/11/18 meeting 
 
Dear Members of the Arts Board: 
 
I write to express my opposition to the proposal suggesting that Milwaukee change its official flag. 
The new design is generic and could readily represent any city on the water, which is essentially any 
city in the world.  There is nothing so unique in it that would stop Baltimore, Chicago, or Seattle from 
using the exact same design.  
 
The current flag has character and represents Milwaukee at its eclectic best. 
 
I hope that will you recommend keeping the current flag. 
 
--- 
Tim Askin 
2729 N Prospect Ave 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 


